
RE: Club Closure	 	 	 	 	 	 	 23rd March 2020


Dear Parents and Athletes,


Please be advised that due to steps being proposed/taken by the 
NSW Government, the Miranda RSL Youth Committee has chosen 
to suspend operations at the Miranda RSL Youth Centre as of 
Monday 23/03/2020. All Trampoline and Karate activities will be 
closed for business. There will not be any activities conducted at 
an alternative venue.


The Youth Club Committee will be reassessing the situation, during 
what would usually be the school holidays, to determine if the 
second term can go ahead as usual. Second term would usually 
commence on Monday 27/04/2020, which is the first day of the 
second school term.


Any lessons already paid for, for the remainder of Term 1, will be 
held in credit.


These extraordinary times, which require extraordinary actions.


The safety of our athletes, coaches and the community, are our first 
priority, so this is why we are taking these measures.


Thank you for your understanding.


Ann Corey – Hewitt

President


MIRANDA RSL YOUTH CLUB
TRAMPOLINE, TUMBLING AND KARATE


